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My name is Grant Haworth and today I am grateful to say I'm living in recovery. I am both an 

alcoholic and an addict with a sobriety date of 01/14/2021. I began my journey through a 30-day 

treatment program and afterward made a decision that would forever change my life. I moved 

into the Straight line Group's sober living at "Walter's House." I was welcomed by all my 

housemates and the gentlemen who started the group. I am so thankful for them! With a rigid 

structure and set rules I re learned how to be an adult, but most of all was the love I felt. Amongst 

attending AA meetings daily, the Straight line Group provided vital tools. Credit repair assistance, 

gym membership and more. Through this opportunity I have developed an unbreakable 

relationship with God, who has opened so many doors for me. Today I'm still clean and sober, 

have my own home, a new truck, motorcycle and friends all thanks to God, my program and the 

opportunity with sober living! If I hadn't made the decision to move into sober living after 

treatment, I can't say I would have had the tools and relationships necessary to be successful in 

recovery. The Straight line Group is truly a God send! Today I stay involved with newcomers in the 

homes and in the program as I am so thankful for what has been done for me, I wholeheartedly 

believe I must do the same for others to keep what was given to me! 

Thank you, God! 

 Thank you, Straight line Group! 
 

 


